
 

 

 

11th May 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Exams and Revision  
 
Please find attached a copy of the external exam timetable and plans for revision sessions.  As in previous 
years we have timetabled a revision session just prior to each exam so that teachers can give final 
reminders, reassure and answer any questions.  Students should continue to attend lessons as normal if 
not in an exam or revision session.  A revision timetable for after half term will be sent out shortly.  
 
If any students have any concerns about their plans for post 16 study, please encourage them to come and 
see me so I can help.  
 
I would like to wish all of them the very best of luck. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Ms K Morgan  
Assistant Headteacher  
 


